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Editorial

Dear Colleagues, 

On behalf of the editorial board, I am pleased to announce that the Turkish Journal of Immunology has 
published four research articles in this issue, two from Iran and two from Turkey.

I would like to express my sincere thanks to the researchers who shared their valuable work with our journal, 
and to the Editor-in-Chief and Deputy Editors of our journal.

We look forward to your valuable contributions for our upcoming issue and I would like to take this opportunity 
to congratulate everyone on World Immunology Day.

Warm Regards,

Prof. Günnur Deniz


